
Attendance for w/c 25/9/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 90.34 

RT 91.08 

1J 93.57 

1L 94.33 

2G 96.45 

3R 93.36 

 
School’s Attendance – 94.67% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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3B 96.55 

4B 97.86 

4W 97.93 

5MB 96.33 

5G 90 

6B 90.33 

6J 98.71 
 

 

 

5th October 2017 
  

 Best Class Attendance for last week – was 6J with 98.71%. If any class has 100% attendance 
for the whole week they will be rewarded with a non-uniform day. 

 Woodwind Lessons (Y3-6) – there are spaces for Flute & Clarinet if anyone is interested. 

 Harvest Festival – takes place on Friday 6th October at 2pm at Coleshill Church. Y4 will be 
leading the service. 

 Manor Adventure Parents Meeting – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 6pm. 

 SATs Meeting Y2 – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 5pm. 

 SATs Meeting Y6 – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 6.30pm. 

 School Photos – the last day for ordering photo’s is Wednesday 11th October. 

 Own Clothes Day – takes place on Friday 20th October. Children to bring in £1 payable to the 
class teacher. 

 Half Term – school closes on Friday 20th October for half-term. School re-opens on Monday 30th 
October. 

 
Absence 
 
From time to time we may write to you about your child’s attendance and may suggest agencies that can 
help. Should your child’s attendance cause further concern we may refer to the Attendance, Compliance 
& Enforcement Service at Warwickshire County Council. 
 
Drive Through 
 
Cars can only enter the school to drop pupils off in the morning. Please do not park in the designated 
drop off zone.  
 
Coleshill Library  
 
Coleshill Library has 2 free events for children during the October half term. 
 
“Bonfire Night Crafts” – this is a drop in event on Tuesday 24th October 2.30-4.30pm. Fun crafts to make 
and activities to do. 
 
“Spooky Skulls” - Friday 27th October 10-11.30am. Find out some cool facts about bones and make your 
own skull and skeleton. Book tickets on www.eventbrite.co.uk. 
 
Also you can win a family ticket to see the RSC’s “A Christmas Carol”. The competition is for 7-11 year 
olds. Closing date Friday 27th October, come into the library for more information. 
 
 
 

http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/

